
ELSTON PARK MLAK AMENITIES
AND BBQ UNAVAILABLE
Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) advises the community the MLAK keyed
amenities  and  BBQ  facilities  at  Elston  Park  will  be  temporarily
unavailable on Sunday 24 September between 9am and 3pm.

Due to  electricity  network  maintenance  at  the  corner  of  Bultje  and
Fitzroy Streets, power will  be disconnected during this time while the
works are being undertaken by Essential Energy.

DRC staff will also be undertaking work at the Elston Park waterpark on
Friday 22 September. The water park will  be turned on following the
work and available for use from Monday 25 September.

DRC thanks the community for their cooperation.
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